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Campus Access/ School Visitor Procedures 
 
 
The Frazier School District Campus will be closed to the public during the school 
day.  
 

Only students and staff are permitted on campus unless prior authorization has 
been arranged.  
 

All visitors must provide the reason for their visit upon arrival and are to remain 
outside until their meeting or delivery is confirmed.   
 
Visitors must provide identification, which will be scanned in our visitor 
management system. Upon entry, visitors will be required to sign the visitors log. 
Once granted admission, all visitors will receive a visitor’s badge and will be 
escorted to their scheduled destination.  
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation regarding the safety and 
security of our students, staff, and district.  
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